
WARNING
Latex gloves are used in 
this facility.

Repeated contact with latex 
may cause a latex allergy or 
may worsen a present  
latex allergy.

Reactions to latex may include:

• skin rashes
• hives
• asthma
• nasal, eye, or sinus symptoms
• allergic shock (anaphylactic shock)

If you or your family are having these
symptoms, call your healthcare provider
(your doctor, nurse, or dentist)
immediately.

PURSUANT TO R.I. GEN. LAWS § 23-71-2 (b)


